
Norwell Hosts
A Community Forum on the Future of 
Queen Anne’s Plaza and Accord Park

Tuesday, September 24
7 p.m. to 9 p.m.
Cushing Memorial Hall
673 Main Street

The Town of Norwell is creating a 
vision for the Accord Industrial Park 
and Queen Anne’s Plaza. Join us for 
the first of three public meetings 
to help set the vision, priorities, 
and goals that will inform zoning 
changes. 

Norwell has a huge opportunity 
to grow its commercial tax base, 
diversify its housing supply, and 
leverage the development occuring 
in neighboring communities to 
benefit the town—but we need your 
participation! 

You don’t have to know a lot—or 
anything—about zoning. You bring 
your ideas and we’ll bring the ice 
cream!

Questions? 
Contact Josh Eichen at  

jeichen@mapc.org. 

Refreshments Provided! 
(Including Ice Cream from 
Hornstra Farms)

Learn more:  
www.mapc.org/norwellzoning

How can we help? Let us know.


